THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

JOELLEN SCOTT, PRINCIPAL
BAYVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PHONE: 754-322-5405 FAX. 754-322-5440
March 12, 2015
TO: Dr. Desmond Blackburn
Chief School Performance and Accountability Officer
FROM: JoHllen Scott, Principdl
SUBJECT: Naming of Building #2 First Floot Wing

A representative group of all stakeholders at Bayview Elementary School has unanimously voted to
name the first floor wing of building #2 to "Nancy Wengren Primary Wing”.

It is requested that The School Board of Broward County, Florida, consider making the official name of
this building in honor Nancy Wengren's 57 years of dedication and service as an educator at Bayview
Elementary. The recommended name change does not affect the governance, accreditation,
funding or educational offerings at the school.

The recommended name change will honor Nancy Wengren for her never-ending service to Bayview's
students, staff, and community. A lifelong learner, she embraced the future as much as she
remembered the past. From Bayview Elementary's opening day, Ms. Wengren inspired us all to reach
our highest potential. Mrs. Wengren leaves an immeasurable legacy.




